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Site along Licking looks to the past



The conservancy and conservation district have spent the winter handling the legal and technical
groundwork, said David Peck, conservancy chairman .

"It will provide a place for people to go and enjoy a nice hike and put a canoe in the Licking River," Peck
said.

The March 30 meeting will be at 7 p.m.



